execsec@chilmarkma.gov
_

From: Ruda Stone <RStone@mvyps.org>

Sent: Monday, June 25, 2018 1:19 PM

To: warrenmdoty@gmail.com; billrossimv@gmail.com; jimmalkin@gmail.com;
townadministrator@chilmarkma.gov; execsec@chilmarkma.gov

Cc: asstexecsec@chilmarkma.gov

Subject: MVRHS Building Cmte Representative

Attachments: Selectman Invite.pdf

Good Afternoon,

This email is in reference to the attached letter, which was mailed on March 24, 2018. We're in the process of creating a
MVRHS Building Committee and are requesting that you appoint a town representative. We have representatives from
Edgartown, Oak Bluffs, Tisbury, and West Tisbury, and are hoping you can email me the name and contact information
of your representative as soon as possible.

Thank you,

Ruda Stone

Administrative Asst. to the Superintendent Martha's Vineyard Public Schools
4 Pine Street

Vineyard Haven, MA 02568

508-693-2007 ext. 15

rstone@mvyps.org




